
Sherman County Seasonal OYC Crew Leader 
Open 6/3/2024 until 6/21/2024 at 4:00pm or until filled 

The Sherman County Oregon Youth Corp (OYC) summer work program is accepting 
applications for one seasonal Crew Leader, Monday-Thursday 8am to 5pm beginning 
June 26th, 2024 through August 16, 2024. Must be 18 or older to apply, enjoy working 
primarily outdoors, and have a positive youth development skill set.  Salary is 
dependent on experience, starting at $21.00hr. Please review the job description and 
obtain an application on the Sherman County webpage or by contacting Amber at the 
Sherman County Juvenile Department at 541-565-3461 or 
adegrange@co.sherman.or.us. Paper applications available in person at the Sherman 
County Courthouse. Sherman County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

Sherman County Seasonal OYC Crew Member 
Open 6/3/2024 until 6/21/2024 at 4:00pm or until filled 

 
The Sherman County Oregon Youth Corp (OYC) summer work program is accepting 
applications for 5-8 youth crew positions. Applicants must be residents of Sherman 
County between the ages of 14 and 18. The program is scheduled to run 32hr/week for 
6-8 weeks beginning July 1st, 2024, typically Monday through Thursday. Salary is 
dependent on experience, starting at $14.00hr. Must be dependable, enjoy working 
outdoors, and eager to learn new skills. Please review the job description and obtain an 
application on the Sherman County webpage or by contacting Amber at the Sherman 
County Juvenile Department at 541-565-3461 or adegrange@co.sherman.or.us. Paper 
applications are available to pick up at the Sherman Jr/Sr High School Office or in 
person at the Sherman County courthouse. Sherman County is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer.   
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